
 

University of Nairobi students from the College of Humanities and Social Sciences (CHSS) visit 

Korea University on exchange programme. The students are Juliana Njoroge (Faculty of Arts), 

Jushi Gitau (School of Economics) and Leroy Misaro (Law). The students who arrived in Seoul 

on 28 June 2013 will attend the International Summer Camp up to 8 August 2013. This is the 

first group of students to benefit from the MoU signed between the two Universities in April 

2013. 

 


